
Guidelines on how your image will be used by JrnyOn

The Pictures taken on tour, shared in our website/instagram/facebook or other social media
channels will be used by JrnyOn to advertise and market us better. All these images will be
added to our picture library.

Once a photograph has been added to our picture Library, it may be used in a variety of
ways to promote and sell JrnyOn tours through our website, brochures, flyers, marketing
materials and other assets across social media. These photographs will also be share with
our partners and other third parties to promote JrnyOn

We will credit your work wherever possible, although this may not be possible in all
circumstances.

If you do not want your photo to be used by JrnyOn, please let us know by emailing us at
journey@jrnyon.com . You will need to describe the photograph that needs to be removed
and include your full name and your booking number with JrnyOn.

It’s important to note that photographs may be submitted together with personal details. For
more information on how your personal details are managed, please refer to the JrnyOn
Privacy Policy on our website.
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